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The American Society of Anesthesiologists is firmly committed to high-quality patient care and 
supports SCIP’s goal to reduce the incidence of postoperative complications. 
Anesthesiologists play a key role in providing the clinical services that are embodied in the SCIP 
evidence-based recommendations for improving perioperative care. 
The American Society of Anesthesiologists encourages anesthesiologists to consider the SCIP 
recommendations for all patients and to implement them when appropriate for patients under their 
care. 
 
 


